
 

 
General Rate Increase – Peru and Ecuador 

Effective December 15, 2024 
Applicable on Exports Only 

 
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 
Please be advised that effective December 15th, 2024 a General Rate Increase will 
be applicable on all exports from the West Coast South America Ports of Peru and 
Ecuador in the following amounts: 
 
 

20' Container any Type $ 250 

40' Container any Type $ 500  

40’ Running Reefer $ 1000 

  

 
 
 

This increase will apply on all open tariff and service contract items. 
 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 
 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  

http://www.kingocean.com/

